MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, Presideﬁ%ﬁ«««rrﬁz
DATE: August 30, 2011

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill 11-0750
City Streets — Closing - Eager Street

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill 11-0750. This
council bill will condemn and close portions of Eager Street. The closure will aid in site assembly for
the construction of the New East Baltimore School, a public charter school serving grades PreK-8, in the
East Baltimore Development Incorporated (EBDI) section of Baltimore City adjacent to the Johns
Hopkins medical campus. BDC request favorable consideration of City Council Bill 11-0750.
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